
Find  out  about  LVFPD’s
Measure H
Lake  Valley  Fire  Protection  District  is  putting  on
an educational forum on Measure H on Oct. 8 from 5:30-7pm at
Fire Station 7 at 2211 Keetak St in Meyers.

Measure H is on the Nov. 4 ballot. It is a special flat rate
parcel  tax  for  properties  served  by  the  Lake  Valley  Fire
Protection District to fund the following programs: wildfire
prevention  and  suppression  programs,  the  Angora  Peak  Fire
Crew, and equipment and facilities repair and replacement.

The district serves the California side of the South Shore
outside of the South Lake Tahoe city limits, east to the state
Line, north to Emerald Bay, south to Pickett’s Junction in
Alpine County, and west to Twin Bridges.

For more info, go online.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2014/09/find-out-about-lvfpds-measure-h/
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